
A REPORT ON THE IMPORTANCE OF THE PRESERVATION OF FOREST

Japan's substantial forests make it a notable example. In brief, that is the message of the government report on forests
and forestry released last.

They keep us cool. Intact forests are also better at providing habitat than those that have been degraded. This is
called neighborhood leakage. Travelled to work in a bus or car? Trees catch and soak in a wide range of
airborne pollutants, including carbon monoxide, sulfur dioxide and nitrogen dioxide. In the North-east areas of
India, where the land is kept barren after cutting the crops. We try to increase the forest cover by manual
transplantation, or fresh plantation of trees. Project development involves all members of the community and
government representatives to formalise a contract of operation. Yet, despite our dependence on forests, we
are still allowing them to disappear. Tree roots are key allies in heavy rain, especially for low-lying areas like
river plains. Photo: Nicholas A. Regular meetings between all stakeholders Building relationships with forest
communities at every step of the way WordPress Tabs Protecting Forests We cannot tackle climate change
without addressing deforestation. Reducing the burden on the environment and building a recycling-oriented
society requires a well-defined policy focus on the utilization of domestic forests. CO2 is stored in wood,
leaves and soil, often for centuries. They found that, despite their reduction, intact forests currently absorb
around 25 percent of the world's human-generated carbon emissions and are thus playing a big role in
offsetting global warming. The act helps conserve forests and protects forest land. They write that the intact
forest concept should also be embedded in reports produced by the U. Deforestation, in fact, leads to soil
erosion on a large scale since the topsoil comes loose. Nearly half of all known species live in forests,
including 80 percent of biodiversity on land. Hence forests also reduce air pollution. Sound fades in forests,
making trees a popular natural noise barrier. Natural beauty may be the most obvious and yet least tangible
benefit a forest offers. Recent studies prove, scientifically and economically, how important forests are.
Afforestation This is the process by which we plant more trees in the area. Farming near a forest has lots of
benefits, like bats and songbirds that eat insects or owls and foxes that eat rats. The white paper, the first to be
prepared under the Forest and Forestry Basic Law that took effect last July, points out various problems,
including financial ones, that stand in the way of forest conservation. They feed us. It may even help us live
longer. They create majesty. In response to intact forest losses, researchers at institutions around the world
teamed up to synthesize hundreds of previous studies and figure out just how important these forests are and
how best to protect them on a global scale. Of their various functions, those that can be measured in monetary
value are worth 70 trillion yen, the report estimates. But groups of trees can also serve as a windbreak,
providing a buffer for wind-sensitive crops. We must look to avoid large-scale commercial deforestation as
well. Which means that these areas are not being monitored as they should and the protection is not working.


